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These bills are unconstitutional and are trying to slowly take away the rights of law-

abiding citizens. These law makers took an oath to protect the constitution of Oregon 

and to the United States of America. I stand up for the USA and Oregon so should 

the people who are elected officials. Remember criminals do NOT obey the law.  

 


